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September 17, 2009  
 
 
To: All Active and Retired Participants  
 Puget Sound Electrical Workers Health & Welfare Trust Fund 
 
Re: Important Information Regarding Your Health Plan  
 

Please be sure that you and your family read this notice carefully.  
It should be kept with your benefit booklet or insurance records for future reference.  

 
 
This insert to your Health and Welfare booklet describes recent changes and policies 
adopted by the Plan.  
 
Prescription Drug Plan  
 
Effective with prescriptions filled on September 1, 2009 and after, the drug Wellbutrin 
will require a letter of medical necessity from your physician. If Wellbutrin is prescribed 
for smoking cessation it is only covered under the Mail Order Prescription Drug Program 
at 50% co-pay with a maximum lifetime benefit of $300.  
 
Participants who are currently receiving the drug Wellbutrin will have a 60-day grace 
period in which to obtain a letter of medical necessity to continue receiving the drug at 
regular prescription drug benefit levels.    
 
Subrogation Policy  
 
The Puget Sound Electrical Workers Health and Welfare Trust Fund does not cover 
charges for health care treatment which is covered under another policy or plan. Expenses 
incurred as a result of an act by a third party and payable by that third party or his/her 
insurance carrier are reimbursable to the Trust Fund and Plan in the event that the Plan 
has paid benefits related to the subrogated interest. The Board of Trustees has adopted the 
enclosed Policy on Subrogation Enforcement. Please read this policy carefully and keep 
with your benefit booklet for future reference.  
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